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Dear Friends,

Please take a few minutes to read the following letter regarding our
concerns about how rape victims are too often mistreated by the
Santa Rosa Police Department.

If you share our concerns and would like to help bring about the needed
improvements, please contact me at my email:

Email: tandersonstevenson@gmail.com

or call, Women’s Justice Center Telephone: (707) 575-3150

And please pass this letter, or the link to the letter, on to friends.
The letter is available online on our website in English and Spanish.

See Letter in English at, http://www.justicewomen.com/eng-letter.pdf

See Letter in Spanish at, http://www.justicewomen.com/sp-letter.pdf

I look forward to working with you to make our community a safer
place for women and girls.

Sincerely,

Taylor Anderson-Stevenson, advocate
Women’s Justice Center - www.justicewomen.com


